Thames View Infants







Paul Jordan Headteacher Paul.Jordan@TVlacademy.org

Claire Smith **Deputy Headteacher** Claire.Smith@TVlacademy.org



13th June 2022

Dear Parents/Carers;

Hippos - Change of Teacher

As you may be aware, Alastair will be leaving us at the end of this month to move onto pastures new. We wish Alastair well and the very best of luck in his new role.



The last two weeks of term in Hippos will be taught by our experienced Reception teacher Elizabeth Akinyemi. Elizabeth joins us after a period of maternity leave and is already working alongside Alastair in class.

In light of the above, we've decided to move the Parent Meetings for Hippos a little bit earlier than usual (please see the separate Parent Meeting letter for details) and you will also receive your child's school report earlier – on Friday 24th June.

Yours sincerely,

Paul Jordan *Headteacher*

















We're a PAPERLESS School – so you must download & register your ParentMail App to receive e-newsletters, to book after-school clubs & Parents' meetings or to confirm consent for educational visits.